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From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2009 8:38 AM
To: 'djohnconey@aol.com'
Cc: Paananen, Ron
Subject: FW: Stakeholder advisory group: North Portal Deep Bore Tunnel

Good morning John - 

Ron passed your email along to me - I'm sorry we haven't gotten back to you on the meeting date and location. We're 
actually still working out the details, but it looks like the first meeting for the north portal working group will be May 7, from 
4 to 6 p.m. I should be able to confirm this and give you other details later this week.

Thanks for your patience, and thank you for agreeing to participate.

-Kristy

Kristy Van Ness (Laing)
Communications Manager
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program
206.382.6361
cell: 206.300.4312
email: VanNesK@wsdot.wa.gov 

----- Original Message -----
From: djohnconey@aol.com <djohnconey@aol.com>
To: Paananen, Ron
Cc: djohnconey@aol.com <djohnconey@aol.com>
Sent: Tue Apr 28 08:19:39 2009
Subject: Stakeholder advisory group: North Portal Deep Bore Tunnel

Dear Ron,

I received a call from Ron Posthuma about serving on new stakeholder advisory group for the north portal area of the 
AWVR.  I'm glad to serve.  But I havn't heard about any meetings or the need for information or feedback from me.
Let me know when and where the new stakeholder group will meet.  I'm supportive of the tunnel concept and of what I've 
heard about the design now in progress.

Best regards,  John Coney, Co-Pres. Uptown Alliance  206/283-2049


